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July, 7 2023 
 
 
 
 
Cindy Davis, Chair        Via email: wcoffman@iccsafe.org 
ICC Nominating Committee   
c/o Will Coffman   
900 Montclair Road   
Birmingham, AL  35213   
 
 
 
 
RE:  ICC Officer Letter of Support for Stuart Tom for ICC President 
 
 
Dear Ms. Davis,  
 
The Idaho Association of Building Officials highly recommends Stuart Tom for the position of ICC 
President. Stuart has held local, regional and national ICC offices , including his current role as Vice 
President for ICC. Stuart’s institutional knowledge will greatly benefit the ICC executive board. Feel Free 
to call me with any questions.  
 
 
Sincerely,  

 
Patrick Sullivan, CBO, AIA 
IDABO Board President 
 
 
Cc:  Ginger Bidegaray – info@idabo.org 

IDABO Board – via individual emails 
 Stuart Tom – via email stom@iccsafe.org 
 
 


